These are questions that Actuarial will send to the PM before a Profit Study is produced.

Which lines are admitted vs. non-admitted?   

What are the current commission levels by line of business? What have they been in the past? 

When did the change occur?

Who currently handles the claims and who has handled them in the past? 

Have there been any significant changes in the guidelines for setting and reviewing case reserves during the last five years? 

Has there been any shift in emphasis in settling large vs. small claims? 

What significant changes have occurred in the book of business and mix of business in the past five years? 

Do you write any large risks which are not characteristic of your general book of business? 

Have any significant changes occurred in your underwriting guidelines in recent years? 

Have you noted any significant shifts in the composition of business by type of risk or type of claim within the past several years?  

Have the limits of coverage changed since the inception of the program?  If so, when and by how much? 

What is the current forecasted premium by LOB?

In addition to below, are there any newly reported claims that would not show up in our data as of 4th quarter but will have a material impact on the program?

Is General Liability written on a package or monoline basis?

Is defense provided outside of limits?

Are limits greater than $1M provided for liability lines?

Please provide the best estimate of the expected year end rate change by line of business for 2015, taking into consideration rate achieved to date.

If applicable, please provide a discussion of any outstanding items not addressed above that might impact the profit study.

In addition, please forward the most recent program review. 

